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NEWS FLASH: CORRECTION TO BILLING AMOUNTS 
 
 
 
 

June 9, 2010 
 
We are aware of the issue with our cancel bills requesting a higher 
payment amount than the preceding bill and we apologize for the 
inconvenience. 
 
We are currently working on this issue and will have a resolution as soon 
as possible. You will be notified as soon as this has been resolved. 
 
Please note that our system will allow you to post the original bill amount.  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your underwriter 
directly or you can contact the Underwriting Department @ 1-888-663-5443. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
American Access Casualty Company 
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